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With all gratitude to God,  it has been a
memorable First Academic Session for us at
Page Schools.
The experience of nurturing a startup is better
imagined but we all went through it and are
glad we can share our story from our
perspective.
The academic journey which started on 12th
September, 2022 has gone full circle and to
God's glory has ended in praise.
It has truly been a wonderful academic year at
Page Schools culminating in the moving up of
our unique pupils.
We say congratulations to all of them especially
our maiden graduands of the Reception class.
The sky is the limit for all of you.
After an eventful academic year, the pupils,
teachers and parents of Page Schools all
deserve a holiday.

Although the school has vacated for the
summer holiday, remember we have our
summer school running from 31st July - 25th
August, 2023. 
Take advantage of all that the summer school
has to offer.
Admissions are also ongoing into all classes and
our Page Schools (Secondary) JSS1 & JSS2
We look forward to another eventful academic
year 2023/2024 as we continue Nurturing our
pupils  for Excellence.
Happy Holidays and God bless!

Gertrude Ogbeche (Mrs).
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